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Comments: I am not in support of this land swap for several reasons. First, there has been no mention of Tribal

engagement with the Crazy mountain range in this proposal, even though the Forest Service continues to state

that as an agency, there are interested in working with Tribes on land management issues. The Crazy mountain

range is one of many sacred spaces in Montana, and they need to be managed with consideration of future

generations, access, and ecological health.  The Yellowstone club is interested in expanding their business,

which is not in the best interest of the ecosystem nor of equal access to all. Finally, this land swap proposal will

include negatively impact wintering elk. 

 


